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Will Richter

From: Elias Blocker <em.blocker@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 9:41 AM

To: Will Richter

Subject: Library Board Resignation

Good Morning Will,

As you might have heard, I am relocating for work and cannot continue as a member of the board. I
cannot speak highly enough of you or the difference you've made for our community, and I am so proud
to have been with you all for the last few years.

I, Elias Blocker, hereby resign from the Grand Rapids Area Library Board effective this date, June 26th
2024.

I wish all the joy and success in the world for everyone on the board, and I know they will continue to do
amazing things.

Sincerely, Elias Blocker


